
The North Little Rock Airport Commission Special-Call Meeting was held at noon on Monday 
June 1, 2015 in the NLR City Services Building, Conference Room A.  
 
Chairman Mark Halter called the meeting to order.  
 
The roll being called, the following Commissioners attended; Mark Halter, On phone conference 
was, Brad Hughes, Adrianne Smith, Toby Burkett, Jim Julian. Don Blakey and Mark Bentley were 
not available. 
 
 
New Business 
 
State grant alteration to include concreting hangar floors- Mr. Rogers says he wants to 
take a little of the pavement work out of the already approved Pavement Rehab grant 
we will be applying for, and include putting concrete into the hangar floors of the 
airport owned T-Hangars. The match portion that the airport is responsible for will 
remain the same as the original grant, there will just be a little less pavement work done 
on the west ramp. Mr. Hughes moves to approve the change, Mrs. Smith seconds. The 
motion carries unanimously.  
 
Mr. Burkett motions to adjourn, Mr. Julian seconds. 
 
The special-call meeting is adjourned.  
 
 
 
  


